
 
 
Mary Doucette (she/her) is Land Stewardship Manager 
with Buzzards Bay Coalition. Growing up on Cape Cod, 
Mary spent much of her adolescence exploring the 
natural world of the lower and outer Cape. Since she 
couldn’t imagine being more than 10 minutes from a 
beach, she attended Eckerd College in Saint Petersburg, 
Florida, and earned bachelor's degrees in environmental 
studies and sociology. Mary spent her summers on the 
Cape volunteering with the Dennis Conservation Land 
Trust, Wild Care, Monomoy National Wildlife Refuge, and 
Sipson Island Trust, before joining the Brewster 
Conservation Trust as their summer stewardship intern. 
Her two summers with BCT ignited her passion for land 
stewardship and led her to serve with AmeriCorps Cape 
Cod. Her placements with the Brewster Conservation 
Trust and Wellfleet Conservation Trust solidified her goal 
to pursue a career in land stewardship. After completing 
her term with ACC, she began her position with the 
Buzzards Bay Coalition, where she has worked since 
2021.  

 

 
 


